
Mr. Lewis,

I just wanted to drop you a letter and let you know that im out here continuing in the field. 
I love my work. I didn’t start off in the field right away. It was hard getting in with my priors 
but god opened a door for me a few months out and ive been doing it ever since. This is 
me (above), working on a Macy’s project. We changed over all their wireless terminals. I 
work for a company based in the East coast and I am one of a couple of technicians they 
have out here in California and we just finished a Walgreen’s (below) project. Im doing 
everything I learned in your class and then some. I just want to thank you for giving me the 
opportunity. I am going for my 2nd. try at taking the union test. The electricians union has a 
apprenticeship program, Sound and Communications and im going back and forth between 
doing the Sound and Communications/Commercial Electrical Wiring. I didn’t study as 
hard as I really should’ve which is why I didn’t pass my first time around but I should be 
fine on this next test. I hope for all your current students that if they really enjoy what they 
are learning, that they see living proof in me, that anything is possible with hard work and 
dedication. I believe that is someone finds in 
there a trade that suits them, that they really 
can take it out to the streets and build from 
there. I will never forget you, your instruction 
or the opportunity that you gave me. THANK 
YOU AGAIN, SO VERY MUCH!

Your Former Student, 

Sabrina


